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THE  FOREIGN  SERVICE 
OF THE 

UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 

AMERICAN  CONSULATE 

CASABLANCA, Norocco. 
December 11, 1942. 

Mr" Leslie 0. Beath 
93, Rue Coli, 

Casablanca,  Morocco. 

Dear Mr. Heath: 

I thank you for your letter of December 11,1942 
concerning Mr. Abranl MILLLECH. From examination  of 
the  immigration  certificate which you enclosed in 
your letter it  would  appear  that Kr. Millech has been 

not give him Palestinian  citizenship. He will have to 
an immigrate into Palestine, but this, of course, did 

produce further papers  showing his nationality or 
if  he  has no proof in his possession  and he maintains 
that he is Palestinian, he  could  have his identity 
established through the  Consulate. I suggest $ou send 
him along for him to  be  interviewed. 

certificate No.63205B. 
There is  returned herewith the  immigration 


